
 

 

 

Staffing Update 

This month we welcomed a new EA, Mr. Oyeniyi. He has been a great addition to the BL team. We 
are also thrilled that Ms. Huebner is now a full-time, regular EA. Finally, Mrs. Thiessen and Mr. Osipa 
have also returned from their respective leaves!  

I Love to Read Month 

ILTR month was a huge success! The February calendar was full of events that promoted and 
celebrated a love of learning. Students had the opportunity to participate in literacy-themed spirit 
days, D.E.A.R., read in the dark, and read around the school. We also had guest readers including 
our school resource officer, school psychologist, school social worker, and the Charleswood 
librarian.   

Kindergarten Information Night 

Kindergarten Information Night was very well attended! We continue to encourage families to return 
registrations as soon as possible so that we have accurate numbers for planning and staffing. 

Library Update 

We have submitted the grant application for the Indigo Love of Reading Foundation. In the 
meantime, we continue to work with the divisional consultant to weed outdated books and 
purchase new, engaging books! This will be an ongoing priority next school year. 

Upcoming Events  

March  

10—Zoo Outreach Program – 1/2 C and 1/2 O 

11—Bus Ridership  

13—Movie Night  

14—Metro Common Day  

18—Zoo Outreach Program – 2/3 G and 3/4 S 

19—Special Olympics  

24—WISE Kid-Netic Energy Program  

26—Fun Lunch  

  

 


